Hello,

Please note the following response to Request for Relief from Fence By-law has been submitted
on Wednesday August 23rd 2023 5:54 PM with reference number 2023-08-23-005.

Do you want to pay for the application online?
No (payments must be made in person at City Hall upon submission before the application
will be reviewed by City staff)

¢ First name
Anna

¢ Last name
Lasko

e Address
57 Renfield Street

Port Colborne

¢ Postal Code

L3K0OA7

e Is the property address in question the same as above?
Yes ‘

« Email

¢« Phone Number

o Please upload a file of yotir Site Plan
1. 10,8,6 feet hight fence.pdf [404.5 KB]

e Location of Fence that is affected by the relief request.
Rear Yard '

o Fence Construction
Closed



« Existing Fence Height: (inches)
no fence

« Proposed Fence Height: (inches)
10, 8, 6 feet.

« Is the Fence in question, adjacent to a driveway?
No

« Is there an easement/swale on the property?
No

o Is there an existing Site Plan Agreement?
No

« Is there a Pool on the property?
No

¢ Comments:
Dear Port Colborne building inspection, I have submitted my application on August 17,
2023 along with a credit card payment that has even cleared on my end. I would like to
add to my existing application the following - instead of 8 feet fence, I would like to divide
the fence into 6 feet, 8 feet and 10 feet heights, that would run half way along my
backyard. The reason is the quarry view that I would not want to block, and close
proximity of the neighbor's decks from both sides that asks for privacy fence. Also, the
grading on my back yard goes down significantly on the line of the proposed fence,
therefore I would like to go 8, and 10 feet closer to the house to compensate for the
slope.

¢ Date
8/23/2023

[This is an automated email notification -- please do not respond]
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